
Only You Can Prevent the Flu!! 
 

The Chenango County Department of 
Public Health is hosting a FREE 

Flu Clinic for age 10 and Older who have no 
insurance or insurance doesn't cover vaccines 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday November 18, 2022  
from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

At the Chenango County Office Building   
5 Court Street, Norwich NY 

Nursing Clinic in the Basement Level 

 
 
What is the best way to prevent flu? 
 
The single best way to prevent the flu is to get the flu shot.  
Everyone 6 months of age and older should get the flu vaccine 
every year. New flu vaccines are produced every year to keep up 
with flu viruses that change rapidly over time.  
 

PLEASE CALL TO REGISTER 607-337-1660 

Supplies are limited 

 


